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The Board will hold examinations for entrance and promotion,
commencing on Tuesday, the 7th November, at the following
places:

Halifax, N S.,
St. John, N.B.,
Charlottetown, P.E.I.,
Quebec,
Montreal,
Ottawa,
Kingston,
Toronto,
London and
Winnipeg,

and at Victoria, B.C., on Tuesday, the 21st of the same month.

Candidates for entrance will require to notify the Secretary of
their intention, and will please state the place at which they intend
to present themselves. On receipt of their letters a blank form of
application, together with certain certificates, will be forwarded
to them to be filled up and returned without delay to the Secretary
of the Board at Ottawa.

Candidates for promotion will also require to notify the Secretary
and will forthwith be supplied with the necessary forms.

P. LESUEJR,

Secretary.


